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Hello, 

When I was 31 and recently married, my husband suffered a severe brain injury and 

our loves were forever changed. I have had years of experiencing inadeqaute 

support services for survivors of brain injury, and their support networks. I strongly 

support the bill and encourage you to pass it out of committee ASAP. 

 

Inpatient Rehab beds for those with serious brain injuries are critically needed, and 

families should not have to travel out of state to get them. 

 


